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The Sorcerer's Apprentice Fiona Chandler 2015-05-01 When
Max the lazy sorcerer’s apprentice dabbles in magic
beyond his abilities, he finds himself in a world of
trouble. Can he fix everything before the old sorcerer
returns, or will he find himself suddenly out of a job?!
Part of the Usborne Reading Programme developed with
reading experts at the University of Roehampton,
specially written for children just starting to read
alone. "Irresistible for children learning to read." Child Education Plus
Science with Plants Helen Edom 2007-01-01 Provides
activities and experiments related to plant
identification and growth, encouraging young readers to
learn how to tell the age of a tree, what three things
plants need to grow, and how seeds spread to new places.
All About Diversity Felicity Brooks 2021-04-29 This
dynamic and joyous exploration of difference helps young
children learn to respond in a kind and equal way to
everyone regardless of shape, size, age, physical and
mental ability, gender, race, beliefs, language,
culture, national identity, background, and so on. With
topics ranging from clothes, hair, music and food to
homes, festivals and families, there is plenty for
children to talk about as they find out about diversity
and see how differences relate to them.
The Usborne First Encyclopedia of Our World Felicity
Brooks 2005 Pictures accompanied by simple text explore
the planet Earth, including day and night, weather,
seasons, rocks, mountains, oceans, deserts, the Arctic,
rainforests, moon, and space.
Human Anatomy Coloring Book for Kids Alek Malkovich
2020-03-29 BEST GIFT IDEA FOR HOLIDAY 2020 - ORDER NOW
WHILE STOCKS LAST!!!! This coloring book is perfect for
kids of all ages, with over 30 wonderful illustrations
of the Brain, Heart, Bones, Muscle and Much More! 'Human
Anatomy Coloring Book for Kids will keep biology loving
youngsters busy for hours. In this Human Anatomy
Coloring Book You'll Find: Over 30 High Quality
Illustrations (The Brain, Heart, Lungs, Bones, Cells and
more). Illustrations printed on one side to prevent
bleed-through. Large images with a variation of thick
and thin lines. Matted Cover Design. You can add an
extra sheet of paper underneath pages if your kid is
using markers. Excellent coloring book for biology
lovers. Scroll to the top and click "Buy Now" to get
this fun and educational Coloring Book Today!!!
Baby's Book of the Body Roger Priddy 2001-01 A
delightful introduction to the human body for young
children.
Science Encyclopedia National Geographic Society (U. S.)
2016 Offers an illustrated encyclopedia of general
science, with informative and fun facts on a broad array
of scientific topics.
My First Human Body Book Donald M. Silver 2009-01-19
Here's the most entertaining way for children to get a
good look at the human body and learn how bodies work:
28 fun and instructive, ready-to-color illustrations.
Coordinating text explores the muscular, skeletal,
nervous, digestive, respiratory, and immune systems, and
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answers such questions as What is a hiccup? and Where is
my DNA?
Children's Encyclopedia 2002
Big Book of the Body Minna Lacey 2015-11-01 Young
children can learn all about how the heart pumps blood,
what the brain does, the different bones in the bones
and much more in this detailed introduction to the human
body.
First History Encyclopedia DK 2019-07-04 Important
historical topics from the Stone Age and Ancient Egypt
to the US Civil War and World War II are clearly
explained in this fun and informative illustrated
history book for children studying KS1 and KS2 subjects.
First History Encyclopedia covers everything a young
child needs to know. It follows the curriculum for Key
Stages 1 and 2 and provides a strong foundation for
history learning through the rest of the school years.
It is the perfect homework help book to support children
as they begin to learn about history. This history book
sits in DK's popular First Reference series. It
introduces exciting periods and civilizations, such as
the Romans, Vikings, and Aztecs, that will get kids
hooked on learning about the past.
Look Inside Your Body Louie Stowell 2013-01-01 Peek
under all the flaps in these colorful and engaging
books--perfect for little fingers and curious minds.
First Encyclopedia of the Human Body Fiona Chandler
2011-03-29 Presents information about the different
parts and functions of the human body, with Internet
links for further information.
My First Encyclopedia Usborne Publishing, Limited
2020-11-10 A great introduction for young children to
ever-popular topics, with charming pictures and simple
text perfect for reading and talking about with young
children. Topics covered include Our World, Space,
Science, My Body, Animals, Dinosaurs and Long Ago.
Divided into sections by topic, and fully indexed.
Charming original artwork by artists including Lee
Cosgrove and Tony Neal. Part of the engaging 'My First
Book' series.
Kay's Marvellous Medicine Adam Kay 2022-07-19 The brandnew, hilarious book from bestselling, record-breaking
author Adam Kay. The olden days were pretty fun if you
liked wearing chainmail or chopping people's heads off
but there was one TINY LITTLE problem back then . . .
doctors didn't have the slightest clue about how our
bodies worked. It's time to find out why Ancient
Egyptians thought the brain was just a useless load of
old stuffing that might as well be chucked in the bin,
why teachers forced their pupils to smoke cigarettes,
why hairdressers would cut off their customers' legs,
and why people used to get paid for farting.
(Unfortunately that's no longer a thing - sorry.) You'll
get answers to questions like: Why did patients gargle
with wee? How did a doctor save people's lives using a
washing machine, a can of beans and some old sausages?
What was the great stink? (No, it's not what doctors
call your bum.) If you're sure you're ready, then pop a
peg on your nose (there was a lot of stinky pus back
then), pull on your wellies (there was a lot of poo
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there too), wash your hands (because they certainly
didn't) and explore this gross and gruesome history of
the human body! Praise for Kay's Anatomy: 'An enjoyably
gross look at the human body. Hours of gruesome fun
guaranteed' i 'Like listening to a teacher who makes
pupils fall about' Sunday Times 'Totally brilliant!'
Jacqueline Wilson 'Fun and informative' Malorie Blackman
'Very funny - this exciting book is bound to inspire the
next generation of medics' Sunday Express
First Encyclopedia of Science Rachel Firth 2011-02-01
Introduces major topics in the sciences, and suggests
related activities.
The Usborne Internet-linked Encyclopedia of Planet Earth
Anna Claybourne 2003 A book that contains descriptions
of websites you can visit to take you further into the
subject in an entertaining and informative way, however
you do not have to have a computer to use this book.
This encyclopedia works on its own as an outstanding
reference book without using the Internet at all.
The Concise Human Body Book DK 2019-06-06 Discover all
there is to know about human anatomy in DK's latest
concise visual guide to the human body. Fully updated to
reflect the latest medical information, The Concise
Human Body Book is illustrated throughout with colourful
and comprehensive diagrams, photographs, scans, and 3D
artworks, which take you right into the cells and fibres
that are responsible for keeping your body ticking. The
Concise Human Body Book provides full coverage of the
body, function by function, system by system. In the
opening chapter, colourful medical scans, illustrations,
and easy-to-understand diagrams show you how the
different parts of the body work together to produce a
living whole. Eleven main body systems - including the
skeletal system, cardiovascular system, and respiratory
system - are then covered in intricate detail in the
following chapters, with each section ending on common
diseases and disorders that can affect that system. From
bones and muscles to systems and processes, this indepth, pocket-sized guide to the body's physical
structure, chemical workings, and potential problems is
the must-have reference manual for trainee medical
professionals, students, or anyone interested in finding
out more about how the human body works.
Human Body Sticker Book Alex Frith 2015-08-01 This book
is packed with over 130 stickers to help build up a
complete picture of the human body and how it works.
Science Encyclopedia Kirsteen Robson 2015-06 Revamped,
paperback edition of an outstanding science resource
which can be enhanced by visiting any of over 1,000
recommended, regularly reviewed web sites, or which
stands alone as a complete, self-contained reference
tool. Covers the whole field of science, including
physics, chemistry, biology, information technology,
earth sciences and astronomy, with up-to-date
information on new fields such as genetic engineering,
nanotechnology and the safeguarding of the environment.
Each recommended web site is accompanied by a brief
description of what you will find there and why we think
it is worth visiting, from dissecting a frog to
designing your own rollercoaster. Thematically arranged
with an intelligent system of cross-referencing and an
extensive reference section including charts, glossary
and a full index.
Encyclopedia of the Human Body Richard Walker 2004 Get
under your own skin and become a biology expert with
this exciting and original encyclopedia. Packed with
awesome illustrations, photographs and diagrams to help
you make sense of even the most complicated systems in
the human body. Easy-to-use and great for projects
The Usborne First Encyclopedia of Animals Paul Dowswell
2002 Color pictures of animals and myriad facts about
them.
Knowledge Encyclopedia DK 2018-07-05 An incredible,
educational journey through space and time on planet
Earth and beyond. The perfect children's encyclopedia
first-encyclopedia-of-the-human-body-usborne-first-encyclopedias

for a young explorer. This bold kid's encyclopedia uses
ground-breaking CGI imagery to reveal the world as
you've never seen it before. Informative, diverse in
subject matter, easy to read and brimming with beautiful
graphics that make it a truly immersive reading
experience. Part of a fantastic series of kid's
educational books. Explore the incredibly detailed
cross-sections and cutaways that reveal the inner
workings of just about everything. Look inside an Apollo
spacecraft, a volcano, or the body of a T-rex! Learn
about the Big Bang and the science behind fireworks.
Then explore the galaxies and stars back to Earth, and
in and around the mechanics of the human body. This
fully updated edition of Knowledge Encyclopedia is the
perfect reference book for inquisitive minds of all
ages, covering space, Earth, nature, the human body,
science, and history. More than a general knowledge
book, jam-packed with fun facts about the world, it
includes fascinating statistics, maps, timelines,
graphics, and superb photorealistic cross-sections. A
family encyclopedia that makes the most complex subjects
easy to understand, so anyone can go on an adventure
through its pages. Explore, Discover And Learn! Spend
quality time exploring our universe with your children,
accompanied by impressive visuals to engage their
senses. Discover the mysteries of Tutankhamun's tomb,
what powers tsunamis, tornadoes, and earthquakes or
witness the birth of a star in all its glory and learn
about the secrets held in our DNA. You can also go back
in time to the building of the Great Wall of China or
walk the scarred battlefields of two World Wars. DK's
Knowledge Encyclopedia uncovers the marvels of our world
in unprecedented detail and with stunning realism. This
educational book opens the world in new ways through: Amazing insights into space and the universe -A closer
look at nature -Diving into the human body -The amazing
world of science -Our world's history Knowledge
Encyclopedia is part of the Knowledge Encyclopedia
educational series. Complete the collection to keep your
little ones entertained while learning more about the
world around them. This series includes titles such as
Knowledge Encyclopedia Dinosaur!, History!, Space!,
Ocean! and more.
My Very First Outdoor Book IR Minna Lacey 2019-06 This
engaging picture book for little children is full of
ideas for things to see and do outdoors. Charming
illustrations cover simple activities from bird watching
to beachcombing while clear labels explain basic facts
about the weather, wildlife and staying safe outdoors.
First Encyclopedia of Space Paul Dowswell 2010-06-01
Provides information on astronomy, including telescopes,
space travel, and the solar system.
The Fantastic Body Howard Bennett 2017-11-07 The
Fantastic Body is the ultimate kids' reference guide to
the human body! Jam-packed with fun facts, cool
diagrams, and gross stories, and written by a
successful, practicing pediatrician, this go-to guide
will captivate curious readers for hours on end. Kids
will take their learning beyond reading the book with
DIY projects that demonstrate different bodily functions
and tips for making their regular checkups less scary.
Through humor, science, and engaging illustrations, this
fun and comprehensive reference book is perfect for kids
who want to know more about the mysterious stuff going
on inside their bodies.
See How It's Made Penny Smith 2007-08-02 You probably
pick up a pencil every day: but have you ever wondered
how it�s actually made? From chocolate bars to violins,
See How It�s Made lifts the lid on all kinds of everyday
objects, foods and toys, revealing the amazing ways they
are designed and manufactured. Venture behind the scenes
right into the heart of busy factories to see the stepby-step processes that turn sand into glass, give a
football its bounce and squeeze toothpaste into a tube.
You�ll even find out how this book was put together!
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100 Things to Know about the Human Body Usborne
Publishing, Limited 2016-11-01 The body is a huge topic,
but this friendly book breaks it down into bite-sized
chunks, making it an accessible introduction for anyone
who wants to find out about this fascinating subject.
Highly illustrated, in a pictorial, 'infographics'
style, with snippets of information about all aspects of
the body.
The Usborne Living World Encyclopedia Leslie Colvin
2009-06-01 Simple, yet informative text combines with
extraordinary photographys, maps, animal facts and
classification charts.
First Encyclopedia of History Fiona Chandler 2011 This
new edition introduces young readers to the wonders of
the past. Filled with historical information, from the
first people, farmers, cities and civilisations all the
way to the World Wars and the modern day, this text
answers such questions as 'what were the pyramids for?'
and 'who lived in the Forbidden City?'
My Encyclopedia of Very Important Things DK 2016-09-01
Full of fun facts, colourful illustrations, and games
that will feed a child's imagination and quench their
thirst for knowledge, whilst supporting the National
Curriculum. My Encyclopedia of Very Important Things is
the perfect book for children from 4 - 7 years of age.
Supporting the national curriculum and providing all the
information young minds need and much more, My
Encyclopedia of Very Important Things is split into four
sections, All About Me, Animals, People, and My Planet,
covering everything from the continents to the blue
whale in fun and engaging ways. Bursting with knowledge
and loads of very important things to set young minds
alight.
The Usborne Internet-linked Science Encyclopedia
Kirsteen Rogers 2001 Presents information about the
sciences, including such newly prominent fields as
genetic engineering and nanotechnology, suggests
activities and experiments, and offers definitions and
questions.
Complete Book of the Human Body Anna Claybourne
2015-11-01 A fact-packed, illustrated introduction to
the human body and how it works. Full of extraordinary
photographs plus activities and experiments to try, it
explores everything from allergies to brain waves, from
x-rays to zits.
DK Children's Encyclopedia DK 2017-10-05 The ultimate
illustrated children's encyclopedia full of information
and amazing images on over 250 key topics arranged from
A to Z. This is the book that explains everything for
kids aged 7 to 9. Packed with thousands of incredible
and essential facts on favourite - and KS2 - subjects,
DK Children's Encyclopedia covers nine different colour
coded subject areas: art, people, history, earth,
nature, science, technology, space and human body.
Arranged alphabetically, every page in this children's
encyclopedia is packed with fun facts and amazing
photographs. Your child can dive straight in working
from the front to the back or jump to a page that
catches their eye to discover all about our wonderful
world. If they are not sure where to go next, the 'See
also' boxes will suggest related topics. This lets
children make links across topics and subject areas and
create their own journey through DK Children's
Encyclopedia. There are also comprehensive content and
index pages and a glossary which lists of some of the
more difficult words with an explanation. While the
reference section contains useful lists, diagrams and
tables, including a map of the world and lists of great
artists, scientists and writers. Finally there are 'The
Story of...' pages which bring together information
about different subjects to get children thinking about
things from lots of different angles. Inspiring and
informative, the DK Children's Encyclopedia is a classic
encyclopedia and a book of wonder that will absorb and
engage children for many hours. Here's a selection of
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the topics in DK Children's Encyclopedia: Ancient Egypt,
Asia, Astronauts, Books, Brain, Cars, Coding, Compass,
Dance, Dinosaurs, Electricity, Engines, Farming,
Flowers, Food, Gemstones, Galaxies, Heart, Incas,
Insects, Jupiter, Knights, Law, Magnets, Milky Way,
Money, Music, North America, Oceania, Pirates, Plastic,
Rainforests, Reptiles, Robots, Sight, Skin, Sport,
Theatre, Touch, Trains, Uranus, Vikings, Volume,
Weather, Zoo
First Human Body Encyclopedia Dorling Kindersley
Publishing Staff 2016-10-03 Help your child learn all
about the body from head to toe with First Human Body
Encyclopedia. They'll discover how our eyes work to how
the heart pumps, plus interesting facts like what
happens to us as we grow up and how many bones make up
our skeleton. From moving muscles to the brain and
senses, kids will love getting to grips with this
exciting encyclopedia. Perfect for homework or just for
fun, First Human Body Encyclopedia is the ideal starting
place for children aged 6 and up intrigued about how our
bodies work.
Usborne Book and Jigsaw: the Human Body Jigsaw Sam Smith
2020-10-29 This delightful pack contains a colourful,
labelled 100-piece jigsaw of the human body for children
to assemble. It also includes a 24-page, highly visual
book that introduces and explains the various systems
and functions of different parts of the body in more
detail. Illustrations: Full colour throughout.
First Children's Encyclopedia Dorling Kindersley
Publishing Staff 2015-08-26 Discover everything you ever
wanted to know about anything with this first reference
book for young readers and writers An inspiring and
comprehensive collection of the best in the DK First
Reference series, all gathered together in one superb
volume. From prehistoric life to space travel, bacteria
to the human brain, help your child discover all about
the world we live in. They'll discover how life on Earth
began, how the human body works, how people lived in
Ancient Egypt, why some dinosaurs were so huge, what
makes machines work, the countries of the world and
much, much more. Full of fantastic photos, bite-sized
facts and quiz questions kids will love getting their
teeth into, there's lots to see and explore. Perfect for
homework or just for fun. Go ahead; let your child find
out more about everything!
Countdown to Christmas Abigail Wheatley 2021-09 Channel
children's excitement with a festive activity for every
day in December. Packed with simple craft and cooking
activities with a Christmassy theme, using things you'll
easily find to hand about the house. Make everything
from garlands and gift tags to reindeer snacks and
wrapping paper. Bright, festive illustrations and
straightforward step-by-step instructions make this the
perfect companion for the Christmas holidays.
See Inside Your Body Katie Daynes 2006-01-01 Allows
young children to discover the inner workings of the
human body in a gently humorous, yet wholly accurate
way. Colour illustrations and diagrams display all the
major organs of the human body and are accompanied by
witty, clear and informative factual text.
The Kingfisher First Human Body Encyclopedia Richard
Walker 1999-09-01 This informative and activity-filled
reference introduces younger children to human biology
in a lively and accessible way. The book's thematic
structure makes it easy for young readers to understand
the various systems and organs that make up the body.
Dozens of activities and experiments, including Keeping a food diary (to analyze diet) - provide
children with the opportunity to reinforce newly learned
information. Full-color spreads address the questions
that fascinate children, such as: What are we made of?,
Why do we need to sleep?, and How do we breathe? A
reference section at the back of the book includes a
glossary, an index, and an 'Amazing facts' section.
Special Features: Over 1,000 appealing, colorful
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photographs and illustrations. Clear and easy-tounderstand definitions. Related activities and projects.
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Vocabulary carefully chosen for the 5-8 yr. reading
level. Cross-references encourage further exploration.
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